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Dear Children

I have loved talking to you this week about all the different kinds of
occupations there are and the jobs your Mum and Dad do.

Today it was wonderful to hear all your ideas and plans of what you would like
to ‘be’ when you grow up!

As you know, if I wasn’t lucky enough to be your teacher, I would like to be a
post lady — although I think I might not be the best post lady as I think I would
want to open all the letters in my bag!

To make this even more fun, I would love it if next Thursday, 4™ July, you
could come to Nursery dressed up as what you would like to be when you grow

up!

I can’t wait to see your wonderful ideas and costumes!

Love from

Vs 115ty

Mrs Hodgkiss and the Nursery Team }(

P.S. Don’t forget to tell your grown ups about the gigantic red lorry and it’s
driver we saw today!




